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Regarding the £320 Million pounds protected Access to Work budget (stated 

at the time of the Sayce review).  

I would like to know: 

The figure used by DWP of the return to the treasury of AtW spend 

 

The amount of spend on Deaf BSL users from the Access to Work scheme in 

2010/11, 2011/12, 2012/13 and 2013/14 

DWP response 

The Department of Work and Pensions does not publish individual 

programme budgets as they are subject to in year review for changes in 

demand and policy impacts. 

The department does publish actual programme spend after the placing of 

accounts before parliament each financial year. 

The amount spent by DWP on Deaf BSL users from the Access to Work 

scheme is as follows 

 

2010/11  £22,364,100 

2011/12  £24,106,800 

2012/13  £24,914,100 

2013/14  £25,221,200 
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